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McGILL UNIVERSITY 

Faculty of DentistryOFFICÊ OF THE DEAN

Montkkai.,. December 6th, 192.6,

Sir Arthur Currie, 
Principal,

McGill University.

Dear Sir Arthur:-

Enclosed you will find a letter which I received 

from Dr. Cowan, Secretary of the Dominion Dental Council.

Cowan's letter deals with matters which will require very careful

Dr.

attenti on.

If the present condition of affairs is allowed to 

exist, it will mean that the number of our students will be 

very materially decreased.
I•s

I am sending this so that you will have a chance

Youto look into the matter before the meeting of Corporation, 

yourself, will determine whether the matter should be discussed at

the approaching meeting of Corporation.

I am,

Very truly yours,

AW'f/EA Dean.
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